
Hello Mill Creek. It is Monday, September 22nd. 
 
If you are interested in Competitive Cheer please sign up in the Panther Google Classroom.  
 
The PBIS Celebration will take place on Friday. All students are able to participate! 
 
Join The PACK—Panthers Acting with Caring and Kindness! Help make our school more welcoming, 
plan fun events, and spread positivity. Meetings are Wednesdays during advisory in Ms. Boscarino’s 
room, room 128.  Sign up in the Panthers Google Classroom. See Ms. Boscarino or Ms. Vader for 
details. 
 
6th Graders - You can now vote for 10 students you would like representing you as a student leader this 
year. You may only vote once. Voting closes at the end of the day on Tuesday, September 23rd! 
 
Thank you and let’s make tomorrow even better! 


